
 

 

 

 

As we approach a well-deserved holiday for our Year 6 children, we would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your on-going support in preparation for the children’s SATs.  

The SATs examinations will commence on Monday 13th May.  

Below is a table for your information:  

Monday 13
th

 May   Tuesday 14
th

 May   Wednesday 15th  May  Thursday 16
th

 May  

 Paper 1 - English 

grammar, punctuation and 

spelling.   

 Paper 2-  Spelling 

English Reading Test Maths Paper 1 – 

Arithmetic  

Maths Paper 2 – 

Reasoning  

 Maths Paper 2 Reasoning  

  

 

Furthermore, we would like to invite parents to attend a SIT-A-SAT event on Monday 11th 

March.  

Parents are welcome to come into their child’s classroom at 2:30pm and take a peek at the 

SAT papers, as well as see how we teach the children specific strategies and prepare them 

for the tests.  

Additionally, there will be a meeting at 9:00am and a meeting after school at 3:30pm, so 

that parents can look at examples of past papers and ask questions regarding the tests. 

For this important time in their Primary education, we would like to offer a free breakfast 

service for the Year 6 children from Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May (inclusive). 

Children will be able to arrive from 8:30am for breakfast – there is no booking requirement 

for this.  

In the past, this service has proved to be very successful in supporting children for the tests, 

with a high number of children making the most of this opportunity, feeling relaxed and able 

to concentrate.  

 

 


